
From: Michael Perez
To: "terry@FGGfirm.com"
Cc: Denise Salerno
Subject: OICI letter to the Jones Family
Date: Thursday, August 3, 2023 8:34:00 AM
Attachments: OICI letter to Jones" family 6-6-23.pdf

image001.png

Attorney Gilbert,
 
               Attached please find a letter that has been sent to the Jones family regarding the grand jury
involving the shooting of Lawrence Rodgers that took place on February 22, 2022. Should you have
any questions please feel free to contact our office.
 
 
 Michael J. Perez

Paralegal – Special Prosecutions Section
Office of Ohio Attorney General Dave Yost
Office number: 216-787-3043
Fax number: 866-721-0921
michael.perez@OhioAGO.gov
 
 

Confidentiality Notice: This message is intended for use only by the individual or entity to whom or which it is
addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and/or otherwise exempt from disclosure
under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent
responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error,
please notify me immediately by telephone.

 
* Please note that, in adherence to best practices brought about in response to COVID-19, the Ohio Attorney General’s
Special Prosecutions Section moved to a “remote work” status effective March 18, 2020. All members of the section
remain available remotely during normal business hours. Thank you for your patience.
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615 West Superior Avenue, 11th Floor, Cleveland, Ohio 44113 


denise.salerno@ohioago.gov 


Special Prosecutions 
Office 614-629-8340 
Fax 877-407-2395 


August 3, 2023 
 
 
Terry Gilbert 
50 Public Square, Suite 1900 
Cleveland, OH 44113 
 
Dear Mr. Gilbert: 
 
Please be advised that the Summit County Grand Jury will be meeting in the coming weeks to 
review the facts surrounding the shooting death of Lawrence Rogers, which occurred on February 
22, 2022.  Court Rules prevent us from disclosing the exact date when the Grand Jury will hear 
the case.  However, once a decision is reached by the Grand Jury, we will call you as soon as 
possible. 
 
If you or a member of the family wishes to provide information to be presented at this hearing, or 
if you have knowledge of a witness who has not been interviewed by the police and has relevant 
information, please contact me at denise.salerno@ohioAGO.gov or 216-258-4830 between 9:00 
a.m. and 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, so that arrangements can be made for an interview 
with that person.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dave Yost 
Ohio Attorney General 
 
 


 
______________________ 
Denise J. Salerno 
Senior Assistant Attorney General 
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